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Sheryl and I wish to thank all the special people that supported us for the last 7+ years. Sharon Springs is a special place and we will continue to pray for you all. My prayer for everyone is that you all continue to move closer to our God.

The start of fall brings with it new activities including a confirmation class, season 4 of The Chosen (if someone would like to step up to get it started.) Bell choir, youth choir, and many more events that are sure to pop up.

Deu 13:4 NIV It is the LORD your God you must follow, and him you must revere. Keep his commands and obey him; serve him and hold fast to him.

A special thank you to Jamie and Kyle for stepping up to fill my position at the Food Pantry. They seemed to enjoy it yesterday.

May God be with you all and show you the next pastor He has in mind for you congregation.

God’s Blessings,

Pastor Galen
